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PEMBROKE PLANNING BOARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ADOPTION OF THE MASTER PLAN 
February 9, 2021 

 
In accordance with RSA 674:4 and RSA 675:6, notice is hereby given that the 
Pembroke Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing for the purpose of the adoption of 
the Pembroke Master Plan on Tuesday, February 9, 2021 at 6:30 PM at Pembroke 
Academy, 209 Academy Road, Pembroke, NH, AND online utilizing Zoom for electronic 
meeting access which was authorized pursuant to the Governor’s Emergency Order. In 
accordance with the Emergency Order, we are providing public access to the meeting in 
person, by telephone, and with additional access possibilities by video or other 
electronic means. 
 
All members of the Board have the ability to communicate contemporaneously during 
this meeting through this platform, and the public has access to contemporaneously 
listen and, if necessary, participate in this meeting through dialing the following phone 
number 1-312-626-6799, Meeting ID: 849 0415 2824 and Passcode: 4908, or by 
clicking on the following website address: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84904152824?pwd=TFhwZmR2RzZ0U3Fwbj
RKVitJMC9Hdz09 
 
If anyone has a problem accessing the meeting, please call (603) 340-0120. In the 
event the public is unable to access the meeting, the meeting will be adjourned and 
rescheduled. 
 
The effect of the adoption will be to update the Master Plan, which was last approved in 
2004. A full copy of the text of the proposed Master Plan is available for review in the 
Town Hall lobby during regular business hours, Monday – Friday, 8am – 4:30pm and is 
available online at www.pembroke-nh.com. Please contact the Planning Office with any 
questions at (603) 485-4747 ext. 210 or ccronin@pembroke-nh.com. 
 

All attendees are strongly encouraged to wear a mask and practice social 
distancing in the meeting space. 


